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Ms. Amanda & Ms. Christina 

Hello Families!  

 Welcome to Room 5! September is an exciting month when we get to learn all 

about our new classroom and the friends who will be joining us. We will focus on 

routine, creating a peaceful classroom, independence, and completing the work cycle 

(take it off the shelf, use it properly, and put it away). 

 We still have our classroom fish, his name is Gary. In our tank we also have two 

Ghost Shrimp and a snail. Learning to care for animals is a big part of practical life skills. 

Look for items we might need for Gary or for the classroom on our practical life sign up 

sheet outside the door!  

 We will also welcome Ms. Christina to our classroom! She is going to be the 

assistant teacher in room 5 as well as planning the afterschool program. She has her 

Bachelors Degree in Elementary Education and joins us with a lot of experience 

working with children of all ages. We are so excited to have her join us! 

 We will also cover topics such as the season of Fall/Autumn, trees, Planet 

Earth, living versus non-living, and air, land and water. Additionally, we will be studying 

Classical Music and the composer Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart. We will listen to music 

from his time period and learn about the life of Mozart. We will also study an artist 

each month. This month we will study Louis Sullivan, a famous American architect and 

was often called “the father of the skyscrapers.” 

I am looking forward to another school year and getting to know all your children. I am 

lucky to be able to share my days with them! 

Ms. Amanda 

Important Dates for your Calendars: 

September 6: Labor Day (No School) 

September 8-9: Picture Days 

September 11: Bentley’s Birthday 

September 21: International Day of Peace 

 

 


